
Starting February 1, 2007, PhilHealth Regional Office VI
and Bacolod Service Office will make services available

to members in its new office locations at:

New office addresses of
PRO VI and Bacolod S.O.

No. 01-02-2007

PhilHealth Regional Office VI
Majestic Building
No. 15 J. de Leon St., Iloilo City
Tel. Nos. (033) 337-8724; 508-7300

Please send all communications for PRO VI and
Bacolod S.O. to the above addresses.

Bacolod Service Office
Ground Floor, CAP Building
Galo - Lacson St., Bacolod City
Tel. No. (034) 709-0133


